From: Kelman, Gordon - Environment & Economy - Highways & Transport
Sent: 10 April 2013 14:11
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: RE: 13/00237/F Drainage application Bankside, Banbury
Caroline,

For some reason, Gordon and I can’t find the email that was sent across.

No matter though, as Gordon is happy with this and has already approved the design with the consultant.

Kind regards,

Gordon Kelman
Senior Engineer (Drainage)

Oxfordshire County Council

Highways and Transport

Speedwell House

Speedwell Street

Oxford

OX1 1NE

